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Wednesday 16 October 2024 
 
 
Testimonial Letter for Kiwi Community Assistance 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing on behalf of Natone Park School to express our sincere gratitude to Kiwi Community 
Assistance (KCA) for their ongoing support and generosity. Since 2013, KCA has provided invaluable food 
donations to our school, which we have been able to use for lunches and redistribute to our school 
families. This partnership has made a significant difference in the lives of many within our school 
community. 
 
The food donations from KCA ensure that families facing difficult times have access to essential 
resources, and they help to relieve the stress and burden that some of our students’ whānau 
experience. It is not just food, but a lifeline that brings comfort and hope, allowing our families to focus 
on the well-being and education of their children. 
 
KCA’s continuous support over the years has been nothing short of extraordinary. This consistent and 
selfless service has not only fed our families but also strengthened the sense of community and care 
that exists within our school. We cannot thank them enough for the role they have played in helping us 
support our students and whānau. The volunteers involved are true superheroes. 
 
Natone Park School is proud to be associated with Kiwi Community Assistance, and we look forward to 
continuing this partnership for many years to come. 
 
Ngā mihi nui, 
 
 
 
Daryl Aim 
Tumuaki 
Natone Park School 
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